
 

 

   

 

   

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Milan, 31 July 2015 – A2A and the Montenegro government have agreed on a two-months 

extension of the agreements in effect since 2009. This will make it possible to continue with the 

negotiations already initiated for prolonging the partnership, on the basis of fundamental principles 

agreed by the parties. 
  

 

 

 

 

Contacts 

Media Relations 

Tel. +39 02 7720.4582 – ufficiostampa@a2a.eu 

Investor Relations 

Tel. + 39 02 7720.3974 – ir@a2a.eu 
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